
The Master Board will reconvene in August on a date 
and time yet to be determined.

Upcoming Meetings

The board and committee members have 
been quite occupied this early summer. A 
heartfelt thank you goes out to the 
community for their patience as parts and 
labor are taking longer than normal! Last 
month saw successful projects, including the 
repair of fountains, irrigation systems, and 
maintenance of the North and South entry 
gates!

We appreciate the Kentwood residents who 
were able to participate in the bulk mulch 
project to beautify their homes!

A special thanks to Andy Grebe for working 
with the board and organizing a group of Lely 
football players to assist in clearing an 
overgrown mitigation area, which saved the 
community thousands of dollars.

If you're interested in volunteering, 
please contact a board member listed 
on Villagesofbonita.info website!

Board and Committee
Accomplishments

Welcome to the 
Neighborhood

Wishing you a joyful Fourth of July! In 1776, we embraced the Declaration of Independence, marking our 
liberation from British control and igniting immense pride in our country. As we commemorate this significant 
holiday, let's take a moment to acknowledge our individual achievements and enjoy laughter, delicious grilled 
foods, and poolside fun with family, friends, and neighbors. Take advantage of the amenities at The Villages of 
Bonita, whether it's playing shuffleboard, tennis, or pickleball, or enjoying a game of billiards. Celebrate, have 
a great time, and stay safe!

Welcome To The Villages of Bonita Newsletter

Showcasing Our
Community Talent

July 2025

Albert the Handyman is part of our 
community! Whether you need to 
mount that new TV or cool new ceiling 
fan, Albert is the one to call. He lives 
in the Villas with his wife, Molly, and 
their two kids. With expertise in home 
improvement, equipment installation, 
repair, and a whole lot more, he is 
insured and dependable. Plus, he’s a 
genuinely nice guy! When in doubt 
give Albert a shout! 

(607)  761-9112

Where neighbors are friends

Reminder:  Pegasus Property Management
 manages the Master, Bermuda Park and the Coach 
homes.  If there is a concern, complaint or issue, 
please email Pegasus at:  heidi@pegasuscam.com

The VOB Newsletter is created by 
volunteers, for the community. 
Our goal is to keep you informed 
and ensure everyone feels 
included. We welcome your ideas 
and contributions—please send 
them to   myharley22@yahoo.com, 
Attn: Dawn.


